



Team Colorado Hockey Club

Board of Directors Meeting Minutes

October 02, 2025

1. Called to order at 05:03 PM MT
 - a. Attendees: Karen Rickard, Chris Tippet, AJ Muldrow, Roger Bradley, Holly Balogh, Kelly Brennick, Claire Graham-McDonnell
2. Approve [2025 08 21 Meeting Minutes](#)

AJ moves to approve the meeting minutes, Karen seconds, motion passes.

3. Director of Hockey updates
 - a. Coaches' expectations to be brainstormed offline with AJ.
 - i. Will get coaches' and managers' input
 - ii. Will produce a working document
 - b. Gilmour Weekend - huge success
 - i. 19s are ranked 25th in their age group
 - ii. 16s are ranked 28th in their age group
 - iii. 14s are ranked 39th in their age group
 1. Some of the 14s haven't caught on to the pace of Tier I lifestyle.
 - c. Team Colorado Futures Camp registration is [live](#).
 - d. Karen sent Logo Drive sponsors an update.
 - e. Skate-a-thon Oct 25
 - i. Good feedback so far, knowing that the money goes directly to the player
 - f. Gear swap next week, Oct 7 and 8
 - g. Skate Sharpeners arrived
 - i. Soft-sided case doesn't seem appropriate - found a hard-sided case instead. (will wait until Prime day)
 - ii. Will have it at practice every Tuesday and at tournaments
 - iii. Coaches will be in charge of using it.
 - h. The 14s event with the [Colorado Avalanche Fanfest](#) was fabulous.
 - i. Taylor with the Avs is looking to do something with TC for **Girls in Hockey** night, which happens to be the weekend the teams play in Minnesota. Matt Egan is spearheading that.

- j. Player account statements. The one-page summaries that were sent last year - can we replicate them from the Google sheet? Claire can do it. They'll go out late this week or early next week.
- k. Celly hats are on their way
- 4. Treasurer update
 - a. 501c3 status - 1023 ws put together and reviewed - tweaking it now. It will be out tomorrow or next week.
- 5. SafeSport coordinator update
 - a. No takers for SafeSport locker room monitor at the 19s team, but there is a new manager, so there are 3 now.
 - b. The 16s roster lists the team managers as locker room monitors (LRM).
- 6. Friday skates
 - a. The ice is included in the fees. They had included an ice slot Tuesday from 7-9 (we are already practicing at that time).
 - b. Karen asked if we could shift it to Friday and designate it a skills session
 - c. Karen already talked to the Sports Stable and Chris about it. No ice is available when northern teams travel on the weekend.
 - d. She's trying to address it, and we can work on it more as we look at scheduling next year.
 - e. Chris/Brian to make a map of where the players live.
- 7. Next meeting date - November 13

Calendar:

- | | |
|------------------------------|-------------|
| ● Trade In Event | Oct 7 and 8 |
| ● 14s, 16s, 19s in MN | Oct 16-19 |
| ● Skate-a-thon | Oct 25 |
| ● 14s, 16s, 19s in St. Louis | Nov 7-9 |
| ● BOD meeting | Nov 13 |

Meeting Adjourned at 5:41 PM

Respectfully submitted, Christine Tippet